
 

Dear Families, 

We are so happy to have such an amazing group of children who have a love for 
play, learning, building friendships and smiling each day at Preschool. We have 
had a fantastic first week and the children are settling in beautifully! We will 
have an awesome year in Preschool ahead of us! 

Just a few reminders: 
• Please ensure you have

spare clothes for your child
in their bag at all times.

• We are asking families to
please encourage your child
to keep home toys at home
so these toys don’t get lost.

Term 1 

Week 4 

Food and drinks at Preschool 

In Preschool, we encourage 
healthy eating and drinking. 

A friendly reminder, that we 
only have WATER at Preschool 

in drink bottles and lunch boxes. 

Please understand that we fill 
your children’s water bottles 

with cold filtered water 
throughout the day so don’t be 
alarmed if they come home with 

water in their drink bottles.  
We are making sure they drink 

water at Preschool. 

Lunch Orders 

Preschool will be able to order lunches 
from the canteen next week.  

Session One, will be able to order 
lunch on Monday and Session Two, on 
Friday. A menu will be sent home with 
your child and lunch order bags will be 
located in a tub located near the sign 
on book. 

Signing in / and out 

Please remember to sign your child in 
and out of preschool.  

This is an important document to    
ensure your child is arriving and    

leaving safely with the correct adult.

News Timetable 

Our news timetable will be sent home and put on Kinderloop by the end of 
this week ready to start next week. 

Library News!
Both sessions will be going to the 

library to borrow a book every 
Wednesday starting on the 22nd Feb.  

We are asking each child to please 
bring a library bag for the book.




